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From:

Sent: 21 July 2021 15:26

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Objection to housing development in Glenn Farm, Minchinhampton 

Categories: Consulation response

Hi, 

I’d like to object to this development for the following reasons: 

- Amenities are already over stretched inc school working from a portacabin. 

- Tetbury and Friday Street are very narrow with very little room to get through and intimidating as a pedestrian 

already. 

- Market square is over congested with a lack of legal parking spaces already and not fit for more traffic. I was 

involved in a car accident by Boots due to the lack of space and narrow roads that were never intended for this 

volume of traffic. 

- Fields on the edge of the village are precious green spaces and should not used for developments. Green field sites 

should be used like the empty office block by the LIDL development or along London Rd. 

 

Thanks  

 

  

 

 

  


